
If you would like to support God’s work through Fire Ministries,  

and give towards the upcoming mission trips to Ireland,  

please send your  

tax deductible contribution to: 

Fire Ministries c/o Kelly Koshatka 

P.O. Box 1961 Denton, Texas 76202 
 

 Or donate through PayPal on the website’s donation page at: 

www.fireministriesinternational.com 
email: kellyreallylovesjesus@gmail.com 

It’s The Way 
 

Keep Your Heart With 
Jesus Through It All. 

 

 



A Note From Kelly... 
Dear and Beloved Family in Christ, 
 
     Happy February!  I pray your January was full of Jesus in new and living 
ways.  Before I share ministry updates I want to thank God for a new 
movement of His Spirit in my heart wherein He is beginning to reveal 
Christ in a way that I have longed for over many years.  I really believe 
that the same Holy Spirit Who is breaking the bread of Life in my heart 
is doing the same in yours.  Hallelujah for opportunities to KNOW JESUS 
in ways that will continue throughout all eternity.  It is never a waste to 
invest time into your relationship with Jesus.  WASTE it all on Him!  No 
matter what happens in this life on earth, we will be FILLED with the 
eternal Christ because we sought first the Kingdom of God and His 
righteousness.  Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for they SHALL 
be filled!  It ministers to the heart of Jesus when we want Him, and draw 
nigh to Him with our hearts.  He will be found by those who seek Him.  
May we all continue to press in to know Jesus more and more. 
 
     Concerning Fire Ministries’ news, there is a whole lot going on.  I am 
organizing three missions in Ireland this year, and we are now in the 
“high season” of fundraising in order to gather the resources to be able 
to finance those trips. This includes going door to door every week for 
Rockathon pledges, organizing a booth for the DFW Irish Festival this 
March, preparing for an auction and fundraising party, as well as work-
ing on a personal fundraiser project involving getting donations from 
pictures I have taken during my travels in Ireland.  I am also teaching 
two classes at the Bible School in Texas, working on website production, 
helping with several projects involving new publications in both litera-
ture, music and a possible new venue of sharing Christ.  In the midst of 
all that I am also seeking employment to help pay the bills.  Please pray 
for the Lord’s guidance and provision in this area.  In these opportuni-
ties and challenges, may Christ be glorified in it all.  

 
    Your prayers are greatly appreciated 
at this time.  I truly feel we are on the 
threshold of a new season in knowing 
and showing Jesus.  It is so  important 
that we remain sensitive and in tune 
with the heart of Jesus for all that lies 
ahead.        

          In the Crucified,   Kelly 

My first trip to Ireland! 

Please pray: 
 For the Holy Spirit to reveal Christ in us   
 Greater sensitivity to the nature of Jesus in our relationships 
 the upcoming trips and all who will attend 
 those struggling with fear and rejection 

FUNDRAISING! 
     Would you be interested in supporting my upcoming mission 
trips to Ireland and also receiving a beautiful 8 X 10 framed photo of 
Ireland (taken during my past travels) or a 2015 calendar full of pic-
tures entitled, “The Ireland I love”?   Every donation between 20 and 
50 dollars will receive a framed 8X10 glossy photo from Ireland (you 
choose the picture), and every donation over 50 dollars receives a 
2015 calendar (which includes 14 pages of photos I have taken over 
the past 15 years of traveling Ireland). Please visit the website at 
www.fireministriesinternational.com and go to the fundraising page.  
On that page you will find samples of all the pictures available and 
the 2015 calendar that I am offering.  Simply make your donation to 
the ministry through PayPal (on the donate page) and then email me 
your photo or calendar request.  I will then post your picture/
calendar to you as token of my appreciation for your support!   

Here are a few examples of the pictures being of-

Through much prayer and a series of 
miracles we have been accepted to 
have a booth in this year’s “North 
Texas Irish Festival”!  This is one of 
the largest Celtic festivals in the na-
tion.  Thousands of people will pass 
through during the three days that 
the festival is running.  This is going 
to be a wonderful opportunity for the 
team to do some fundraising!  Our 
booth will be a true Irish experience! 

 The beginnings of our booth!... 

North Texas Irish Festival 


